
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Stephen James Hewer

Address 7 Meadow View,Kidlington,OX5 2XY

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments I have been going to Oxford United for over 60 years and trouble from fans are at the lowest 
now. Getting there will be easier with train and road access better. A lot of people coming to 
Kidlington will have to be policed well as the traffic managed to keep most out of Kidlington, 
but all is manageable.  
Parking in South Kidlington will need residence only parking, Sainsburys parking will need 
looking at. Possibly the train station, park and ride parking will need expanding, even one 
layer added. 
The bridge over the road from the station is a must. 
Bus access to drop off and pickup is also a must for those buses coming from park and rides 
and football specials. 
There's no doubt there will be some disturbance with football coming to Kidlington but with a 
lot of thought and planning it's only 23 home games plus some cup games a year it should 
be limited to an hour before and half an hour after.  
Don't forget that's some Saturdays and some Tuesdays. 
I've lived in Kidlington since 1978 and I am looking forward to seeing the new ground 
coming to Kidlington.  
Stephen Hewer  
7 Meadow View  
Kidlington 
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